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Notice: Change of Venue for National Championship 
 

This notice is to inform the CPAC community that there has been a change to the National 

Champion venue for the National finals to be held in Montreal on June 15 and 16th, 2024. This 

was due to circumstances beyond our control and unforeseen by the original venue. 

Due to emergency circumstances, related to health and safety concerns, our previous venue 

for this year’s National Championship has had to close for urgent building repairs, canceling 

all events in the impacted timeframe. More information, including public statements from the 

original venue, can be found HERE. 

CPAC has been working hard to secure a new venue and we are happy to announce that the 

2024 CPAC National Championship finals will be held at the following location: 

Salle Pierre-Mercure 

Centre Pierre-Péladeau de l’UQAM 

300 De Maisonneuve Blvd E 

Montréal, QC   H2X 3X6 

This new, larger, theatre will provide an even better experience for our competitors and 

attendees, with increased backstage amenities, twice the seating capacity, and a more 

professional setting. The CPAC is investing in an upgraded experience, while maintaining the 

same city and dates of the event, on June 15 and 16, 2024 in Montreal, Quebec. 

We look forward to seeing our 2024 competitors and their supporters in June! 

 

Tina Stone, Director 

Canadian Pole and Aerial Championship 


